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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Rose Shriner

Sent: Monday, December 29, 2014 8:22 AM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Cc: Jeff Watson; Lindsey Ozbolt; Doc Hansen; Steph Mifflin; Emily  Miltko

Subject: FW: Emerson Road proposal

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

 

 

Rose Shriner|Permit Technician 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 N Ruby St Ste.2 |Ellensburg, WA 98926 

(p) 509.962.7506|(f) 509.962.7682 

rose.shriner@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

From: Felicia Johnson [mailto:lmarij@outlook.com]  

Sent: Friday, December 26, 2014 4:46 PM 

To: CDS User 
Subject: Emerson Road proposal 

 
Dear Kaycee Hathaway, 

 

I would just like to say I feel that commercial agriculture zones are truly the best places for marijuana 

production.  I also believe that it would be unfair to disregard the fact that this business has taken all the right 

steps to proceed with their venture prior to political changes at a local level. This is a vested business, that has 

already financially secured their location and all the little things that go along with starting up any new 

business which is a hardship in itself.  

 

I am writing this letter is support of Tj McDonald to proceed with his business. The conditional use permit  for 

this business should be granted. 

 

I don't see any negative impacts this business has on the environment. I can only see the positive impacts for 

example a smaller carbon foot print by growing outdoors. Job creation in the county, added tax revenue to the 

state, and minimizing the black market. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

Felicia Johnson 
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